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    Thursday 23rd February 2017
Dear Parents,
Welcome back to term 4. The children have been looking for signs of Spring and we have been celebrating new life in assembly this week.

Well done to all the children who took part in the Spring Play Day. 16 children from Stockham School participated and they all did very well. There will be a big article on it with pictures in the Oxford Mail on Tuesday and in the Wantage Herald on Wednesday. Many of the children also went along to the Trainer Band and I hope that lots will continue to have lessons. I have spoken with Sam and Sarah about the possibility of continuing school band sessions – I will keep you posted on the response. Please feel free to hold onto the instruments on loan from the school if your child is continuing to learn with the Silver band. The Silver band will loan your child an instrument if you have signed your child up to continue to attend music lessons with them. I will review the current school loan system at the end of this term.

Good luck to the 3 netball teams who will be taking part in the annual high 5’s tournament tomorrow afternoon. I will be there to organise one of the teams and I am looking forward to seeing what they have learnt in practice sessions.

It looks like the scaffolding did not want to leave us. I have been informed that the roof will be completed by Friday but may be another week until the scaffolding has gone.

Reminder: World Book Day 2017 - The children and staff will be celebrating world book day on Thursday 2nd March.  The teachers have chosen ‘Stories from different cultures and worldwide stories’ as their theme.  Children will choose a story and teacher to visit for the morning and take part in a carousel of activities linked to the book.  Please could we ask that children come dressed up as their favourite book character. We are also having a book swap in the hall in the afternoon – please could you encourage your child to bring a good quality book from home, that they are happy to swap for a different book. 







Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Zachary and Aleah. Thank you for your help.  

BASKETBALL CLUB

Apologies for any confusion over the basketball club, this is run by an external agency and not by ourselves.  There has been a lack of communication on their part about the club this term.  Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children are invited to attend this time as are any children currently in the club that would like to sign up again.  Head to their website to join the club.

School Dinners

If you haven’t already done so, could you please fill out your child’s Spring/Summer school dinner menu.  This is important for the kitchen staff to place their weekly food order.
Mother’s Day

With Mother's Day approaching, Friends of Stockham have organised a chance for the children to make a small gift for someone special who takes care of them. The cost of this little surprise will be £2 per gift. If your child(ren) would like to take part, please hand their money to your child’s class teacher in a named envelope by Friday 3rd March. The children will complete their designs during the coming weeks and their gifts will be ready to bring home in time for Mothering Sunday.
CLASS NEWS

 Year F  We have been learning about growing and changing.  We talked about how we 

              change as we grow up, and matched animals with their babies. 
 Year 1  In English we have been writing poems about Springtime, which the school has 
              entered into a competition. In maths we have been learning about addition.
 Year 2  Year 2 have had a fabulous start to term 4.  We are very excited about our new 

              topic ‘The Great Fire of London’ and we have already learnt lots about the events 

              of the fire and what life was like in London in 1666.
 Year 3   Year 3 have had a great start to the term.  We have started preparing for our 

               assembly and we have been adding and subtracting fractions in maths.
 Year 4   This week Year 4 have begun their new history topic 'The Romans'.  We have also begun a new science topic all about electricity.  In English we are working on writing stories and in maths we have been working on comparing decimal numbers.  
 Year 5   This week in Year 5 we have begun learning about the Anglo Saxons. In maths we have been calculating the perimeter and area of shapes.
 Year 6   This week in Year 6 we have been writing explanation texts.  In maths we have 
               been learning how to solve fraction word problems and in science we have been 
               drawing circuits.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   Edward and Euan for super reading. 

Year 1   Molly P and Alfie G for being polite, hard working and always setting a good 
              example to others.

Year 2   Zoe for great listening at all times and setting an excellent example to the rest of 

              the class.  Alfie Bel. for showing great determination and perseverance in 

              maths lessons – you always want to improve, well done!
Year 3   Lucy M for some fantastic singing in class and showing great determination. 
Year 4   Kyle for showing perseverance and determination in swimming this week.
              Kyla for always working well with others and showing good teamwork skills.
Year 5
Alice and Angel A for working together in a really positive, helpful way as 
               learning partners!
Year 6    Zachary and Alec for amazing team work and perseverance to solve every 

               maths word problem correctly.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 5 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done 5 Year !
On Wednesday1st February, 4 boys from years 5 and 6 went to the Vale round of the swimming gala! Unfortunately, we were a swimmer down due to illness but luckily Finley Kerman stepped in at the last minute showing great confidence - we owe him a big thank you! The boys tried really hard and their swimming was excellent! Well done boys!
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On Thursday 9th February, we attended the mixed football tournament with 7 children from years 3 and 4. Everyone showed brilliant perseverance and determination in the very cold weather and it paid off - we came fourth overall after playing all the other teams!
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School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









